
Phone: (207) 624-9784     V/TTY: 7-1-1      Fax: (207) 287-6975 

www.maine.gov/revenue    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Maine Taxpayers and Tax Practitioners: 

 

Beginning soon, the Maine Tax Portal will provide improved functionality and access for all Maine taxpayers and 

practitioners, integrating the taxes administered by Maine Revenue Service into a single online system. The Maine 

Tax Portal will enable online filing, allowing taxpayers and practitioners to make online payments, view bills and 

notices, and perform account maintenance activities such as adding or removing addresses and closing an account.  

 

Beginning in October 2021, the Maine Tax Portal will replace current online services and support expanded online 

services for the following tax types: 

 

• Corporate Income Tax 

• Franchise Tax 

• Insurance Premiums Taxes (including Fire and Non-Admitted Premiums) 

• Estate Tax 

• Health Care Provider Tax 

• Blueberry, Potato, Mahogany Quahog, and Railroad Excise Taxes 

• Marijuana Excise Tax 

 

Once the Maine Tax Portal goes live in October, taxpayers may create an online account and access the system. All 

taxpayers registered for the tax types noted above will receive an invitation to set up an online account for the 

Maine Tax Portal via U.S. Postal Service in October or November.  

 

Taxpayers registered for the tax types listed above will receive, via U.S. Postal Service, an invitation for a Maine Tax 

Portal live webinar to be held on October 1, 2021, which will provide: 

 

• an overview of the Maine Tax Portal functions and schedule of implementation, 

• a demonstration of how to register for and use the online services available, and 

• information on the browser types and releases that may be used to access the Maine Tax Portal. 

 

This webinar will be recorded and made available for viewing on-demand.  

 

Over the coming months, we will answer frequently asked questions and update the rollout schedule for all other 

tax types at Maine.gov/Revenue/Portal.  

 

During the transition and beyond, Maine Revenue Services will continue to support those who elect to file paper 

returns, make payments by check, or correspond via the U.S. Postal Service. We will also continue to support 

Modernized E-File (MeF). 

 

Any questions about the Maine Tax Portal can be submitted to taxpayerassist@maine.gov with “MTP” in the 

subject line.  
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